Local Comprehensive Planning Committee

November 18, 2004, 7:00 p.m.

2nd Floor Conference Room, Town Hall

Present:  Ben Gitlow, Dennis O’Connell, Rex Peterson, , Paul Banner, Birgitta Olson

Absent:   Lezli Rowell, Trevor Pontbriand, William Knittle

1. Approval of minutes

Mr. O’Connell moved and Mr. Banner seconded that the minutes of October 7, 2004 be approved as presented.  The Committee’s vote in favor of the motion was unanimous.

2. Affordable Housing

Ms. Olson presented an outline for updating the Affordable Housing section that included goals, statistics and survey results.  The Committee discussed the 10% goal mandated by the State (10% of year-round housing units should be affordable).  Mr. Peterson explained the Commonwealth Capital program and Executive Order 418, and their impact on grant applications.  Mr. O’Connell suggested that the group review the material that was distributed, and discuss the proposal at the next meeting.

3. Land Use

Mr. Gitlow distributed a revised outline for the Land Use section that included goals.  There was a short discussion of defining maximum density, and water as a defining factor.  Mr. Gitlow agreed to add more detail to the outline for discussion at the next meeting.

4. Natural Resources

Mr. Banner submitted an outline for updating the section.  The Committee agreed to review the outline and discuss it further at their next meeting.

5. Other Business

Mr. Gitlow will prepare a draft annual report for the committee to review.

6. Next Meeting

· Continue review of updated sections

· Review plan outline, schedule and tasks

· Explore community visioning process or Town-wide survey

· New members for LCPC

Respectfully submitted,

Rex Peterson, Assistant Town Administrator  

Benjamin Gitlow, Chairman

